
Silver Award to Help Dripping 
Springs Park Department

Updating the Kiosk Signage at Charro Ranch Park



Overview
The kiosk signage at Charro Ranch park is in need of renovating to be more inclusive 

of different communities and accessible to everybody. As part of my Silver Award 

Project for Girl Scouts, I would be more than willing to take on the responsibilities 

involved of updating the kiosk. This includes creating new interpretive signage and 

providing any repairs that may be necessary.



Information About the Girl Scout Silver Award
The Silver Award is a project where an individual must make a lasting impact on the 

community for years to come by addressing something they care about. It requires 

approximately 50 hours of work. The deadline for my Silver Award Project is 

December 31st, so preferably I should finish renovating the kiosk a few weeks before 

then.



What I Would Change
To make the kiosk more comprehensible and informative, I would include a map of the 

trails in the park and information on what vegetation, wildlife, and structures can be 

found in the park. I will ask members of the community what they would like to see 

and of any changes that they would like to be made. If the kiosk is in need of 

renovation, such as a paint job or repairs, I will be undertaking the task.



Who it Will Help
This project would help:

● people that have vision impairments and may have trouble reading small print.

● people who speak other languages and need visuals to understand the 

information.

● people who want more details about what Charro Ranch Park and other Dripping 

Springs parks have to offer.



Why I Chose to do this as my Project
I chose to work with the Dripping Springs Park 

Department because I love parks and enjoy being out 

in nature. I would like for people from all lifestyles to 

have the opportunity to enjoy themselves in the 

outdoors and learn about what lies there. My goal for 

this project is to attract more people to the park and 

also to learn more about it myself.



Thank you!


